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Golden Book  
 

Class 1  
Sofia & Myles 

Class 2 
Archie & Sasha 

Class 3 
Ivy & Godwin 

Class 4 
Osama & Mia 

Class 5 
Everleigh & Gabriel 

Class 6 
Carter & Willow 

Nursery 
 Edward & 

Christopher 
 

Readers  

of the Week 
 

Class 1 
Mason 

Class 2 
Kofi 

Class 3 
Noah 

Class 4 
Nancy 

Class 5 
Abdul 

Class 6 
Panjami 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
Friday 11th October 2024 

On Monday Classes 1 & 2 walked to ALDI to buy the fruit they needed for their 
fruit salads. Last week they learned how to chop, grate, peel and slice ready for 
making their own fruit salad this week. 
We are really pleased that so many children are reading regularly at home. It is 
making a big difference in their progress with reading in school. Over the next two 
weeks staff are updating their assessments for each child and there will be an 
opportunity next half term for you to talk to your child’s teacher.  

Next week’s word…. 
 

conversation 

Attendance 
Whole School - 89.73% 
Class 1 - 94.44% 
Class 2 - 87.22% 
Class 3 - 85.03% 
Class 4 - 86.59% 
Class 5 - 98.38% 
Class 6 - 85.71% 
 

Lates = 26 

Lost Learning =  

2 hours & 35 minutes 

Early Bird = Class 1 & 4 

Breakfast Club 
7:45 - 8:40   £2 per day 

More information from the office. 
Please come to the main front door for Breakfast Club. 

Start & end of the day 
 

Please can parents and siblings stay 
on the playground (Classes 1,2,3,4) or 
path (Classes 5 &6) at the start and 
end of the day. This makes it easier 
and quicker to get the children into 
and out of school. If you have any 

messages these can be given to staff 
on duty on the playground or you can 

contact the office (386640).  
 

Please can we remind parents that 
older and younger siblings should wait 
with parents before and after school.  

8:30 - 11:30 

Friday in the 

Children’s 
Centre  

Breakfast 
An increasing number of 
children are arriving at 

school eating sweets, crisps 
and other food, or have not 

had any breakfast. We would really 
encourage children to be eating a healthy 
breakfast at home (cereal, porridge, toast 
etc) before coming to school. Children in 

school are offered toast / bagel when 
they arrive, but this is a healthy snack 
rather than a breakfast replacement. 

Please let us know if you are facing any 
challenges with breakfast and we will see 

how we can help. 

Monday 14th October 
 

School Photos 
 

School opens from 8:00 to 8:30am for 
family group photos (with any older or 
younger brothers & sisters not in our 

school or nursery). Please arrive in good 
time if you have children to get to other 
schools as they must still arrive on time 

for the start of their school day. Please 

wait outside the main entrance.  
Individual photos and photos with 

brothers & sisters in school or nursery 
will be taken during the school day. 



‘Nearly New’  

uniform shop 
 

Skirts, trousers, dresses, jumpers, 
polo shirts are all available at the 

main office. Prices start from £1.  

PE in school 
Children in school must wear school uniform 
everyday and have their PE kit in school all 

week. 
 

Reception PE — Monday & Wednesday 
Year 1 PE — Tuesday & Wednesday 
Year 2 PE — Wednesday & Friday 

 

PE Kit—plain white t-shirt, navy / black shorts, 

trainers / plimsolls. 

Starting School September 2025 
 

If you have a child born between  

1st September 2020 and  

31st August 2021 you must apply online at  
www.telford.gov.uk/admissions 

There are no paper application forms. 
 

Even if your child is in our nursery you must still 

apply online by 15th January 2025 
If you have any questions or do not have access to the 

internet please talk to the office. 
 

Parents of Year 2 children need to apply for 

Junior School using the same online system.  


